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This week I have no time to do anything other than school work and meetings. The BAs is slowly start to 

communicate with us PM more frequently compare to the beginning of the project. We have weekly 

general meeting and even though still some could not make it because of work and classes, most of 

them attended. The BAs just had their first exam, although there seem to be some confusion on part of 

the exam, they thought it was very straightforward. They have finish and edited their team draft 

document and had handed it in. Looking through the draft team scope document, it seems there still 

some error and mistake overall. We talk to them and address some of the issue before they turn it in. 

Beside the team draft scope document due this week, there was not much assigned or due. Next week, 

Justinmind prototype extra credit is due for the BAs. I am hoping they all do it to get familiar with the 

program. 


